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Warmer Weather 

As the weather is definitely leaning towards summer temperatures please ensure your child has a water bottle in 

school plus a hat for the sunshine! There are some sunscreen lotions that can be applied for full day protection, 

however if your child needs to bring in sunscreen, please be mindful that they will need to apply it themselves.  

 

Sports Day 

We are waiting to hear whether the 21st June end date to lockdown will go ahead as planned or be extended. 

Obviously once we have more information I can confirm our arrangements regarding sports day.  

 


